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American Reference Books Annual 1989 1970- issued in 2
vols.: v. 1, General reference, social sciences,
history, economics, business; v. 2, Fine arts,
humanities, science and engineering.
The Publishers' Trade List Annual 1981
Elsevier's Dictionary of Police and Criminal Law Roy
Ingleton 1998-12-31 The growing interaction between
police forces in the UK and those in France, encouraged
by the removal of the restrictions on movement of
persons between the EC countries, has provoked both an
academic interest in the organisation and work of the
police in these two nations and an increased
professional involvement in criminal matters (in the
widest sense) on either side of the Channel.In this
dictionary one can find a definitive record of the terms
relating to the organisation and functions of the
police, the criminal law and rules of evidence, traffic
control, drugs, terrorism, accidents and disasters,
slang and jargon in common use, as well as an extensive
list of acronyms in English and French. The entries
reflect the police and criminal justice systems in
France and in England and Wales, but also occasional
references are made for those applying in other Englishspeaking countries (Scotland, USA) and French-speaking
countries (Belgium, Switzerland).Police officers,
lawyers, writers of detective novels and professional
linguists will find this dictionary to be a reliable
source for the translation of the various specialised
words and phrases which they encounter in their work.
NewMedia 1999
Elsevier's Dictionary of Abbreviations, Acronyms,
Synonyms and Symbols Used in Medicine S.A. Tsur
2004-01-20 Description: Over 10,000 abbreviations are
added to this second edition of the dictionary, the
first edition of which was published in 1999. The new
edition contains over 30,000 abbreviations of terms used
in the field of anatomy, bacteriology, biology,
chemistry, medicine (human and veterinary), pathology,
pharmacology, etc., with especially detailed itemization
of the chemical elements, hormones, insulins, kidney
function tests, pulmonary function tests, serological
tests for syphilis, symbols used in various disciplines,
such as biology, calculation, chemistry, Greek alphabet,
medicine and pharmacy, numeration and signs of the
zodiac, the vitamins , etc.
Youth Gang Drug Trafficking James C. Howell 1999
Information Sources in the Social Sciences David Fisher
2018-02-19 The aim of each volume of this series Guides
to Information Sources is to reduce the time which needs
to be spent on patient searching and to recommend the
best starting point and sources most likely to yield the
desired information. The criteria for selection provide
a way into a subject to those new to the field and
assists in identifying major new or possibly unexplored
sources to those who already have some acquaintance with
it. The series attempts to achieve evaluation through a
careful selection of sources and through the comments
elseviers-dictionary-of-drug-traffic-terms-in-english-spanish-portuguese-french-and-german

provided on those sources.
Elsevier's Dictionary of Acronyms, Initialisms,
Abbreviations and Symbols Fioretta. Benedetto Mattia
2003-09-30 The dictionary contains an alphabetical
listing of approximately 30,000 (thirty thousand)
acronyms, initialisms, abbreviations and symbols
covering approximately 2,000 fields and subfields
ranging from Pelagic Ecology to Anthrax Disease,
Artificial Organs to Alternative Cancer Therapies, Agerelated Disorders to Auditory Brainstem Implants,
Educational Web Sites to Biodefense, Biomedical
Gerontology to Brain Development, Cochlear Implants to
Cellular Phones, Constructed Viruses to Copper
Metabolism, Drug Discovery Programs to Drug-resistant
Strains, Eugenics to Epigenetics, Epilepsy Drugs to
Fertility Research, Genetically Modified Foods/Crops to
Futuristic Cars, Genetic Therapies to Glycobiology,
Herbicide-tolerant Crops to Heritable Disorders, Human
Chronobiology to Human gene Therapies, Immunization
Programs to Lunar Research, Liver Transplantation to
Microchip Technology, Mitochondrial Aging to Molecular
Gerontology, Neurodegenerative Diseases to
Neuropsychology of Aging, Neurosurgery to Next
Generation Programs, Obesity Research to Prion Diseases,
Quantum Cryptography to Reemerging Diseases, Retinal
Degeneration to Rice Genome Research, Social
Anthropology to Software Development, Synchrotron
Research to Vaccine Developments, Remote Ultrasound
Diagnostics to Water Protection, Entomology to Chemical
Terrorism and hundreds of others, as well as
abbreviations/acronyms/initialisms relating to European
Community and U.S., Japanese and International
Programs/Projects/Initiatives from year 2000 up to 2010
as well as World Bank Programs.
Elsevier's Dictionary of Medicine Ana Hidalgo-Simón
2014-08-21 This is a comprehensive medical and
scientific dictionary for the 21st century. New
vocabulary is constantly being introduced into fast
moving medico-scientific disciplines such as genomics,
clinical trials, medico-legal, health economics and
pharmacovigilance. This new terminology is included in
this dictionary, clearly defined and accurately
translated into Spanish. The dictionary contains more
than 28,000 main entries and many subentries: (a)
medical terms used outside the medical community,
including colloquial usage; (b) technical medical terms
in current use in clinical practice and research; (c)
new technical terms in the fields of medicine, medical
research and basic scientific research applied to
medicine, defined in recent years. The breadth of
subjects covered and the accessibility of the
definitions make it user-friendly for the educated
general public, while the level of detail and state-ofthe-art coverage of recent terminology make it a unique
tool for professionals.
Library Journal 1997
Book Review Index 2003 Vols. 8-10 of the 1965-1984
master cumulation constitute a title index.
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Elsevier's Dictionary of Police and Criminal Law Roy D.
Ingleton 1992 The growing interaction between police
forces in the UK and those in France, encouraged by the
removal of the restrictions on movement of persons
between the EC countries, has provoked both an academic
interest in the organisation and work of the police in
these two nations and an increased professional
involvement in criminal matters (in the widest sense) on
either side of the Channel. In this dictionary one can
find a definitive record of the terms relating to the
organisation and functions of the police, the criminal
law and rules of evidence, traffic control, drugs,
terrorism, accidents and disasters, slang and jargon in
common use, as well as an extensive list of acronyms in
English and French. The entries reflect the police and
criminal justice systems in France and in England and
Wales, but also occasional references are made for those
applying in other English-speaking countries (Scotland,
USA) and French-speaking countries (Belgium,
Switzerland). Police officers, lawyers, writers of
detective novels and professional linguists will find
this dictionary to be a reliable source for the
translation of the various specialised words and phrases
which they encounter in their work.
Using Open Data to Detect Organized Crime Threats Henrik
Legind Larsen 2017-04-07 This work provides an
innovative look at the use of open data for extracting
information to detect and prevent crime, and also
explores the link between terrorism and organized crime.
In counter-terrorism and other forms of crime
prevention, foresight about potential threats is vitally
important and this information is increasingly available
via electronic data sources such as social media
communications. However, the amount and quality of these
sources is varied, and researchers and law enforcement
need guidance about when and how to extract useful
information from them. The emergence of these crime
threats, such as communication between organized crime
networks and radicalization towards terrorism, is driven
by a combination of political, economic, social,
technological, legal and environmental factors. The
contributions to this volume represent a major step by
researchers to systematically collect, filter,
interpret, and use the information available. For the
purposes of this book, the only data sources used are
publicly available sources which can be accessed legally
and ethically. This work will be of interest to
researchers in criminology and criminal justice,
particularly in police science, organized crime,
counter-terrorism and crime science. It will also be of
interest to those in related fields such as applications
of computer science and data mining, public policy, and
business intelligence.
Library Journal Melvil Dewey 1963 Includes, beginning
Sept. 15, 1954 (and on the 15th of each month, Sept.May) a special section: School library journal, ISSN
0000-0035, (called Junior libraries, 1954-May 1961).
Also issued separately.
Cumulative Book Index 1998 A world list of books in the
English language.
Reference Sources in Science, Engineering, Medicine, and
Agriculture Harold Robert Malinowsky 1994 "Thoughtfully
compiled, current, and reasonably priced.... Recommended
as a 'one-stop-shopping' source..". -- Library Journal
"This work is an essential purchase for libraries with
collections in the four designated areas". -- ARBA Both
print and nonprint sci-tech information sources can be
quickly located, and their uses evaluated, with this new
resource -- the only sourcebook to cover all four major
branches of science. More than 2,400 entries of complete
bibliographic information are accompanied by a brief
description of each work. Every source is indexed by
author, subject, and title. Special chapters cover how
technology is changing the way scientists communicate,
and how to build a viable collection in specific
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disciplines.
Books in Print 1995
Elsevier's Dictionary of Psychological Theories J.E.
Roeckelein 2006-01-19 In attempting to understand and
explain various behaviour, events, and phenomena in
their field, psychologists have developed and enunciated
an enormous number of ‘best guesses’ or theories
concerning the phenomenon in question. Such theories
involve speculations and statements that range on a
potency continuum from ‘strong’ to ‘weak’. The term
theory, itself, has been conceived of in various ways in
the psychological literature. In the present dictionary,
the strategy of lumping together all the various
traditional descriptive labels regarding psychologists
‘best guesses’ under the single descriptive term theory
has been adopted. The descriptive labels of principle,
law, theory, model, paradigm, effect, hypothesis and
doctrine are attached to many of the entries, and all
such descriptive labels are subsumed under the umbrella
term theory. The title of this dictionary emphasizes the
term theory (implying both strong and weak best guesses)
and is a way of indication, overall, the contents of
this comprehensive dictionary in a parsimonious and
felicitous fashion. The dictionary will contain
approximately 2,000 terms covering the origination,
development, and evolution of various psychological
concepts, as well as the historical definition,
analysis, and criticisms of psychological concepts.
Terms and definitions are in English. *Contains over
2,000 terms covering the origination, development and
evolution of various psychological concepts *Covers a
wide span of theories, from auditory, cognitive tactile
and visual to humor and imagery *An essential resource
for psychologists needing a single-source quick
reference
A Research Guide to the Health Sciences Kathleen J.
Haselbauer 1987
The Software Encyclopedia 1988
Remington's Pharmaceutical Sciences Joseph Price
Remington 1990
The British National Bibliography Arthur James Wells
1998
Dictionary of Dictionaries and Eminent Encyclopedias
Thomas Kabdebo 1997 Enlarged by some 50 percent and
equipped with more comprehensive name and subject
indexes, the second edition of this unique guide
contains bibliographic and descriptive annotations for
8,000 dictionaries. It features 1,500 additional
bilingual works, 400 new subject categories, and all the
major electronic dictionaries produced in English. While
the primary emphasis is on language dictionaries,
subject dictionaries on topics as varied as ceramics,
bookbinding, and theatre as well as dictionaries issued
by international bodies and agencies are included.
Covering all the world's languages, works may be
bilingual, monolingual, or multilingual as long as there
is an English element.
Lexicografia bilingue Telmo Verdelho 2011-05-01
A Police Bibliography Jack E. Whitehouse 1980
National Library of Medicine Current Catalog National
Library of Medicine (U.S.)
Language International 2000
Current Catalog National Library of Medicine (U.S.) 1979
First multi-year cumulation covers six years: 1965-70.
Bibliographic Guide to Psychology New York Public
Library. Research Libraries 1999
Elsevier's Dictionary of Drug Traffic Terms N. Illanes
1997-05-23 Includes over 6000 terms, this dictionary
covers areas such as: legal, judicial and court
proceedings; law enforcement, police and military
training; chemical essentials and chemical precursors;
natural, synthetic and designer drugs; and banking and
money laundering.
National Agricultural Library Catalog, 1966-1970:
Subjects National Agricultural Library (U.S.) 1973
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Encyclopedia of Forensic and Legal Medicine 2015-09-29
Encyclopedia of Forensic and Legal Medicine, Volumes
1-4, Second Edition is a pioneering four volume
encyclopedia compiled by an international team of
forensic specialists who explore the relationship
between law, medicine, and science in the study of
forensics. This important work includes over three
hundred state-of-the-art chapters, with articles
covering crime-solving techniques such as autopsies,
ballistics, fingerprinting, hair and fiber analysis, and
the sophisticated procedures associated with terrorism
investigations, forensic chemistry, DNA, and
immunoassays. Available online, and in four printed
volumes, the encyclopedia is an essential reference for
any practitioner in a forensic, medical, healthcare,
legal, judicial, or investigative field looking for
easily accessible and authoritative overviews on a wide
range of topics. Chapters have been arranged in
alphabetical order, and are written in a clear-andconcise manner, with definitions provided in the case of
obscure terms and information supplemented with
pictures, tables, and diagrams. Each topic includes
cross-referencing to related articles and case studies
where further explanation is required, along with
references to external sources for further reading.
Brings together all appropriate aspects of forensic
medicine and legal medicine Contains color figures,
sample forms, and other materials that the reader can
adapt for their own practice Also available in an online version which provides numerous additional
reference and research tools, additional multimedia, and
powerful search functions Each topic includes crossreferencing to related articles and case studies where
further explanation is required, along with references
to external sources for further reading
Handbook of Cannabis and Related Pathologies Victor R.
Preedy 2016-12-31 Handbook of Cannabis and Related
Pathologies: Biology, Pharmacology, Diagnosis, and
Treatment is the first book to take an interdisciplinary
approach to the understanding of cannabis use and
misuse. Recent worldwide trends toward decriminalizing
marijuana for medical use have increased legal use of
the drug and recreational use remains high, making
cannabis one of the most commonly used drugs. Cannabis
has a wide range of adverse neurological effects, and
use and abuse can lead to physical, social, and
psychopathological issues that are multifarious and
complex. Effective understanding and treatment requires
knowledge of the drug’s effects from across scientific
disciplines. This book provides an overview of the
biological and pharmacological components of the
cannabis plant, outlines its neurological, social, and
psychopathological effects, assists in the diagnosis and
screening for use and dependency, and aids researchers
in developing effective treatments for cannabis-related
issues and disorders. Fully illustrated, with
contributions from internationally recognized experts,
it is the go-to resource for neuroscientists,
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pharmacologists, pathologists, public-health workers,
and any other researcher who needs an in-depth and
cross-disciplinary understanding of cannabis and its
effects. Comprehensive chapters include an abstract, key
facts, mini dictionary of terms, and summary points
Presents illustrations with at least six figures,
tables, and diagrams per chapter Provides a one-stopshopping synopsis of everything to do with cannabis and
its related pathology, from chemicals and cells,
individuals and communities, and diagnosis and treatment
Offers an integrated and informed synopsis of the
complex issues surrounding cannabis as a substance, its
use, and its misuse
American Book Publishing Record Cumulative 1998 R R
Bowker Publishing 1999-03
Tools of the Profession Special Libraries Association
1991
Language Today 1998
Encyclopedia of Toxicology Bruce Anderson 2005-05-31 The
second edition of the Encyclopedia of Toxicology
continues its comprehensive survey of toxicology. This
new edition continues to present entries devoted to key
concepts and specific chemicals. There has been an
increase in entries devoted to international
organizations and well-known toxic-related incidents
such as Love Canal and Chernobyl. Along with the
traditional scientifically based entries, new articles
focus on the societal implications of toxicological
knowledge including environmental crimes, chemical and
biological warfare in ancient times, and a history of
the U.S. environmental movement. With more than 1150
entries, this second edition has been expanded in
length, breadth and depth, and provides an extensive
overview of the many facets of toxicology. Also
available online via ScienceDirect – featuring extensive
browsing, searching, and internal cross-referencing
between articles in the work, plus dynamic linking to
journal articles and abstract databases, making
navigation flexible and easy. For more information,
pricing options and availability visit
www.info.sciencedirect.com. *Second edition has been
expanded to 4 volumes *Encyclopedic A-Z arrangement of
chemicals and all core areas of the science of
toxicology *Covers related areas such as organizations,
toxic accidents, historical and social issues, and laws
*New topics covered include computational toxicology,
cancer potency factors, chemical accidents, non-lethal
chemical weapons, drugs of abuse, and consumer products
and many more!
International Books in Print 1997
Unlisted Drugs 1977 Indexed references to all entries
published in Unlisted drugs. Arranged under Index of
drug names and Index of drug numbers. Entries refere to
volume and page of original citations. Includes
comprehensive manufacturers' directory, and list of
recent books on drugs. 1st ed., 1969, contains 45,000
references to entries from Unlisted drugs, v. 1, Jan.,
1949, through v. 19, Dec., 1967
Publishers' Trade List Annual 1995

3/3

Downloaded from kcwiki.moe on October 7, 2022 by guest

